
Wood Park Primary School 

New Highway 

Commack, NY  11725 

 
Mrs. Michelle Collison 

Principal 

January 7, 2019 

 

Dear Wood Park Families, 

 

To celebrate the conclusion of this year’s Partners in Reading Program (PIR), 

Wood Park will be holding its annual Family Literacy Night. 

 

Our celebration will take place on Thursday, January, 24th.  The evening will 

begin at 6:15 p.m. and conclude around 8:15 p.m.  This special event, which is run by the 

Wood Park staff and PTA, will consist of a special performance by Kerboom Kids as 

well as time for sharing some special reading time with your child and an opportunity to 

visit the Wood Park Book Fair.  Due to space limitations, this event will be open to 

current Wood Park students only.  Please do not bring siblings who are not Wood Park 

students to this event. Your cooperation is greatly appreciated! 
 

We suggest that you have your child dress like a Rock Star Reader at Literacy 

Night. In addition, we ask that you bring in a few of your family’s favorite books to share 

and a small blanket or beach towel to sit on.   

 

If you plan on attending Literacy Night, please complete and return the form 

below by Thursday, January 17th.  You will receive a confirmation letter with further 

details and instructions before this event takes place. 

 

We look forward to sharing this evening with you! 

 

      Sincerely, 

      The PIR Committee 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

“Rockin’ Readers” Literacy Night RSVP – Due Thursday, January 17th!    

 

Child’s first and last name: ____________________________________ 

 

Classroom teacher: _______________________________# of adults attending: ____ 

 

List the names of any Wood Park siblings from another class who will also attend. 

 

Name(s)________________________________________________ 

 
Grade(s):_________________ Teacher(s)___________________________ 

 


